
My name is Seunbong Lee and I am standing as a representative from the Faculty of Geography to 

serve on the Council of the Schools of Physical Sciences. As a recent Graduate Student based at the 

Scott Polar Research Institute, I am passionate about expanding my knowledge of the Cambridge 

Academic decision-making process and representing my fellow students in crucial matters relating to 

their education provision. If I am chosen to be a member of the Council, I shall make it my duty to 

scrutinise any decision that impacts the quality of education provided and maintain a high level of 

accountability over the decisions made involving the financing of the Geography department, which 

I believe is underrepresented at this university. I hope to provide a fresh and contemporary 

perspective on tackling issues that currently effect my department and improve the communication 

between the Council and student body, to highlight the importance of decisions made in our 

everyday academic lives.  


